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From:

To: Cannon, Glenn

Subject: RE: Proposed Liquor License Regulations
Date: Monday, December 28, 2020 1:11:59 PM
Mr. Cannon:

Thank you for the email regarding the adoption of Liquor License Regulations. | represent a private
organization and am the person who completes our yearly renewal paperwork/payment for our
license.

| have a question which I’'m sure is one that many license holders have and that is how do these
regulations differ from what is already expected out of a license holder or what the Town already
requires? Our organization has had the license for much longer than | have been a member and |
have no reference as to what current Town regulations are outside of fees and basic operational
information such as times/closure dates, etc. We are open on a very limited scope so much of what
is regulated falls outside of what we would normally encounter.

Since license holders are asked to review the DRAFT regulations, is it possible to download online the
current regulations so that we would know how these changes would impact our facility?

Thank you for your at reply.
Sincerely,

Stacy Kehoe
Monument Beach Sportsman’s Club

From: Cannon, Glenn <gcannon@townofbourne.com>
Sent: Monday, December 28, 2020 12:41 PM

To: Cannon, Glenn <gcannon@townofbourne.com>
Subject: Proposed Liquor License Regulations

Hello,

The Bourne Board of Selectmen are considering adopting Liquor License Regulations in the Town of
Bourne.

A DRAFT copy of the proposed Liquor License Regulations are attached for your review and
comment.

The Board of Selectmen will conduct three (3) public readings of these attached DRAFT Regulations.

The first reading was conducted on November 4, 2020. You can review the Board of Selectmen
minutes on our web site at 11.04.20_minutes.pdf (townofbourne.com)



https://www.townofbourne.com/sites/g/files/vyhlif316/f/minutes/11.04.20_minutes.pdf

The second reading of the DRAFT Regulation will be held of January 5, 2021.
The Board of Selectmen Chair is asking that you review the attached DRAFT Regulations.

Comments can be made at the Selectmen’ meeting on January 5, 2021. The Board of Selectmen will
be conducting a meeting via Zoom on January 5, 2021 (please refer to the Town website for the log
in information).

Or you can email questions/comments/concerns to me at gcannon@townofbourne.com
Glenn

Glenn Cannon, P.E.

Town of Bourne

Assistant Town Administrator
24 Perry Avenue

Buzzards Bay, MA 02532
(508) 759-0600 Ext 1348

gcannon@townofbourne.com
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